
From: Naquin, Tyrone 
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 1:52 PM 
To: Shupe, Janna P. (Fed) 
Subject: Acceptance Review of LAR 
 
Hi Jana, 
I am sending you notification of the status of the license amendment sent in by Mr. Kayser last 
month.  This formality is mostly for the Agency and my action tracking, but it is an essential 
component of our amendment processing and assures you that the application is satisfactory 
and moving on through the review process.  I will be in touch to discuss a formal Request for 
Additional Information (RAI) I’ll be sending.  The idea is to give you a heads up of what will be 
coming in the mail regarding the amendment request.  Let me know of windows of opportunity 
you might have to discuss either Thursday or Friday morning. 
 
The NRC has performed an acceptance review of your submittal dated November 14, 2016, 
‘Amendment Request for License SNM-362 (Docket No.: 70-398,’ and found it acceptable for 
further review.  We have opened Cost Activity Code (CAC) Number L60423 for the review of 
this action. 
 
Ty 
 
T. D. Naquin, CHP 
NMSS/FCSE/FMB 
(301) 415-7352 

 
 


